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NOTE VERBALE DATED 12 JULY 1978 FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF 
INDIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

The Permanent Mission of India to the United Nations presents its compliments 
to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and with reference to his 
communication PO 230 SOAF (2-2-S) dated 18 May 1978 calling on all States to review 
all existing contractual arrangements with and licences granted to South Africa 
relating to the manufacture and maintenance of arms, ammunition of all types and 
military equipment and vehicles, with a view to terminating them, has the honour 
to communicate that the Government of India's policy of boycott of South Africa 
has been complete in all fields and that India has never supplied arms etc. to the 
South African Government. The Government of India therefore has no existing 
contractual arrangements with or licences granted to South Africa relating to the 
manufacture and maintenance of arms, ammunitions of all types and military 
equipment and vehicles. 
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